
With all due respect. The assault on law abiding gun owners is appalling. None of your “so called 
common sense” measures will do anything useful. I do realize that your constituents are demanding 
action but, you are treating gun owners with extreme prejudice. I believe you are treating a minority of 
gun owners with hostility and this type of prejudice is criminal in my opinion. You are supposed to 
uphold the constitution not tear it apart to suit your own agenda. Oregon has many problems that need 
to be dealt with. And, in my opinion you are wasting our tax dollars with your time and efforts with 
these draconian bills. 
 
Sincerely , 
 
Jeff Ellis 
510 Ridings Ave 
Molalla, OR 97038     
 


